
SEC  v.  Ripple:  Hinman  Docs
Become  Focus  of  New
Conference
“Magistrate Judge Sarah Netburn has scheduled a new conference
between the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission and Ripple
lawyers  to  discuss  renewed  assertions  of  attorney-client
privilege,” reports Alex Dovbnya in the U Today.

“Internal  documents  related  to  former  high-ranking  SEC
official William Hinman will be at the core of the discussion.
The conference is scheduled to take place on June 7. Since no
call-in information has been provided, this appears to be an
in-person conference only.”

Read the article.
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